
San Marco Avenue, May Street and West San Carlos Avenue Improvements  

         Estimated Completion: Fall 2019  

Contact Bianca Speights at 800-475-0044, 904-831-FDOT 

or Bianca.Speights@dot.state.fl.us 

PROJECT OVERVIEW 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) began a roadway improvement project in Fall 2017 at the San 

Marco Avenue (S.R. A1A/S.R. 5A), May Street (S.R. A1A) and West San Carlos Avenue intersection in St. Augustine.  

The roadway will be reconfigured and widened to allow for better traffic flow in the area. Additional work also      

includes pedestrian and traffic signals, shared bicycle lanes and drainage improvements on May Street from east of 

San Marco Avenue to the Hospital Creek Bridge. Drainage improvements on May Street are expected to begin once 

the intersection reconstruction is completed.  

Traffic Impacts 

• Lane closures are allowed from 9:30 p.m. to 6:30 a.m. daily 

• No work is allowed during certain special events and holidays 

• Pedestrian detours will be necessary to complete sidewalk and curb work 

FIN# 4345561, 2104524 

CONSTRUCTION ITEMS UNDERWAY 

• Clearing and grubbing 

• Utility work 

• Sidewalk work 

• Concrete work 

CONSTRUCTION ITEMS REMAINING 

• Construct turn lane and traffic separator 

• Drainage work  throughout the project limits 

• Roadway paving and striping 

• Pedestrian and traffic signalization 

Contractor: Petticoat Schmitt Civil Contractors | Total Project Cost: $9.2 million | Estimated completion: Fall 2019 


